
                          Lawrence Township Planning/Zoning Board Meeting 
                                                        Cedarville, NJ 08311 
                                                      Wednesday, Nov. 8, 2017 
 
THOSE PRESENT:  Al Humeny, Chairman                  Steve Miletta 
                                George Ripper                                John Tisa 
                                John Knoop                                     Greg Yacabell 
                                Kathy Rodman, Sec. 
 
THOSE ABSENT:   Skip Bowman**                          Tony Lamanteer** 
                               Joe Miletta**                               Veronica Sergiacomi** 
                               John Roesly**                               Delbert Peterson** 
                               Fran Hancock**                            Bill Reilly** 
 
     The Lawrence Township Planning/Zoning Board held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, 
Nov. 8, 2017.  The meeting was held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act and was opened 
by Chairman Al Humeny. 
 
     A motion was made by Steve Miletta and seconded by John Tisa to approve the minutes of the Aug. 
9, 2017 meeting.  No other old business was on the agenda.  All in attendance were in favor. 
 
   Chairman Al Humeny advised the members that from now on he would not be asking for motions for 
opening & closing of old & new business, in the event to keep the meeting moving forward in a timely 
fashion. 
 
   The next order of new business on the agenda was Matt Pisarski of the Cumberland County Planning 
Department with an update of the Cumberland County Farmland Preservation Plan. Mr. Pisarski 
informed the board that basically there was no change in the maps. There was a change for the 
Fairfield/Lawrence maps, a small one that he explained. A small discussion was held between Mr. 
Pisarski and the Board Members as to how farms qualify for the program and other topics related to the 
Farmland Preservation Program. A motion was made by Steve Miletta and seconded by George Ripper 
to allow Mr. Pisarski to submit the plans as he presented to the board to the State. 
 
   With no further business, a motion was made by Steve Miletta and seconded by George Ripper to 
adjourn the meeting at 7:45 P.M. 
 
                                                                   Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                                   Kathy Rodman 
                                                                    Planning/Zoning Board Secretary 
 
     
 
      



                                                                    


